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m o Sheela Amin <sheela.amin@como.gov>
Columbia

Downtown CID Budget for FY 2022

1 message

Kathy Becker <kbecker@discoverthedistrict.com> Fri, Jun 18, 2021 at 1:30 PM

To: Mayor@como.gov, City Of Columbia Ward1 <ward1@como.gov>, ward2@como.gov, ward3@como.gov, ward4@como.gov,
ward5@como.gov, ward6@como.gov, cmo@como.gov, Sheela Amin <sheela.amin@como.gov>
Cc: Director of Downtown CID <ndavis@discoverthedistrict.com>

Dear Mayor, Council Members, City Manager and Columbia City Clerk,

Attached is the Downtown CID Budget for fiscal year 2022. The CID Board approved this budget during their June 8, 2121 Board
Meeting. As you can see, this budget shows an increase in sales tax revenue compared to FY 21.

Thanks and if you have any questions please let me know.
Kathy Becker

Director of Operations

kbecker@discoverthedistrict.com

(573) 442-6816
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